
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12th February 2021 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We’ve reached the end of another half term of what are very challenging times. We really 
appreciate how hard it has been for you, as parents, and like us, I’m sure all you want is some 
return to normality.  
 
Thank you for all the work you have done to engage and support your children that are working 
from home. We know this is not an easy job.  
 
We return to school on Monday 22nd February, operating as a hub, as we are now, and with no 
changes. Up to now, I believe there may be an announcement on Monday 22nd February, as to the 
way forward for schools. The Prime Minister will outline what he expects schools to do. We have 
no knowledge of this, at this time, and I await his instructions. 
 
If Mr Johnson instructs schools to open for all children, or partially open for some children, from 
March 8th, we will contact you with the details of what this will look like for our school. We do look 
forward to welcoming all children back, and want to do this as soon as it is safe to do so. 
 
I’d like to thank our staff who have been working hard in the hub to support your children and keep 
them safe. Also, our staff who have been working from home to create interesting and imaginative 
opportunities, support remote learning and develop opportunities for virtual contact for our 
children. 
 
Hopefully, this is the final hurdle. We want all our school community to be safe, follow the 
guidelines and look after yourselves and your family. There will be an end to this, even if it is not 
quite in sight yet. We are planning for amazing times when we are all back together again! 
 
Have a restful half term. Step away from the screen. Wrap up warm and go out.  
 
Regards 
 
M Mallon 
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